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All Town Offices and Bentley Memorial Library will be  
CLOSED Monday, May 30th in honor of Memorial Day.  

 
Trash and Recycle will be DELAYED  
one day, starting Monday, May 30th. 

 
 
 
 

Memorial Day Parade 
 

Please join us Monday, May 30th at 10am, to honor those who 
have fought and died for our freedom. The Parade begins at the 

Bolton Center School and ends at the Town Green Veterans 
Monument. There will be a brief ceremony that includes music 
from our Bolton students. We will also honor veterans who are 

present at this event. Please come and be a part of this 
longstanding Bolton Tradition of honor. 

 
 
 
 

                                 2nd REFERENDUM DATE 
 

The Town of Bolton will hold its second budget referendum on 
Tuesday, June 7, 2022 from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. at Ryba Hall behind 
St. Maurice Church. Please mark your calendars and don’t forget 

to vote! 
 

 


